
Des Plaines Public Library 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

 

 

1. Notice is hereby given by the Des Plaines Public Library that sealed bids will be received 

for the following: 

 

PROJECT:  Chiller Replacement  

Des Plaines Public Library 

 1501 Ellinwood Street 

 Des Plaines, Illinois 60016 

 

OWNER:  Des Plaines Public Library 

 

ENGINEERS:  Elara Energy Services, Inc. 

30 N Wolf Road, Second Floor 

Hillside, Illinois   60162-1605 

Phone: 708-236-0300 x127 

Contact: Scott Lemkuil 

slemkuil@elaraeng.com 

 

2. Des Plaines Public Library will receive sealed bids for the Chiller Replacement Project. 

 

3. A pre-bid walk-thru will be held on Monday, August 22, 2022, at 10:00 AM at Des Plaines 

Public Library, located at 1501 Ellinwood Street. Meet in the 1st floor lobby. 

 

4. Bid opening will be on Wednesday, August 31, 2022, at 1:00 PM, at the Des Plaines Public 

Library, in Meeting Room A, located on the 1st floor, north side of the library. Lump sum 

bids will be opened publicly and read immediately.  Bids are due prior to indicated opening 

time.   

 

5. Invited Bidder may obtain bidding documents dated August 17, 2022, any time after 12:00 

PM, August 17, 2022. Contact the office of Elara Engineering; Phone 708-236-0300. Sets 

will be available for download via Dropbox link. Any questions regarding the preparation 

of bids shall be directed to Elara Energy Services, Inc. 
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